Do you believe in Liberty? Are you concerned about
the government trying to gain more control over your
life? Are you willing to stand with others to fight for
freedom (and have some fun doing it)?
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Then LCC Students for Liberty may be for you! We’re
throwing a party! Monday April 8, 3-5PM CEN 407 the
pizza’s on us. Meet people who share your belief in
freedom. Let’s talk about the America we want to live
in, and can create together!

Please RSVP by E-mail

conn24@gmail.com
Place Students for Liberty in the Subject Line
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